
                 
 

Friday 19th November 2021 |  Week 7 Term 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dubbo West Families. 

It was fabulous to see all of our beautiful children back at school on Thursday. They have quickly settled back into 

school routine and are keen to pick up where they left off. I would particularly like to thank our parents for       

ensuring that we were able to follow Department of Health guidelines and provided copies of negative test     

results to the school as requested.  

It is hard to believe that this year is almost over and staff are busy writing reports and preparing for end of year 

festivities including covid moderated presentation day, graduation, selection of 2022 student leaders and         

orientation, just to name a few. Please keep an eye on the App for further updates.  

If you have a child who is able to enrol in school next year or in our preschool (the year before going to school) 

and you have not yet enrolled, please contact the school as soon as possible and our lovely Office Staff will assist 

you.  

Today the school was advised that they have funding for the implementation of Covid intense learning programs 

in 2022. This funding will be utilised to develop and implement specific targeted program which are explicitly   

designed for our students to bridge any gaps which may have occurred over the past two years of interrupted 

schooling.  

I would also like to remind you that parent/teacher interviews will be held on Wednesday 8th December and 

Thursday 9th December by phone. Please log on to the parent portal to reserve your time. If you are having     

difficulties, please contact the Office. 

This afternoon I had a visit from two lovely ladies from Youth Off the Streets. Their organisation in Sydney has 

put together some amazing packs to be given to some very lucky children. It has been decided that each student 

at school from Monday 22nd November through to Friday 10th December will receive a raffle ticket each day that 

they are at school. On Friday 10th December we will draw the raffle to see who the lucky winners are. There is no 

cost to families for participation in this raffle.  

Remember:  The only place success comes before work is in the dictionary. 

Kind Regards, 

Eileen Day 

Principal 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

Please keep an eye  

on our school app for  

regular updates and information. 



                 
 

News from the Classroom—Wilay’s Room 

This week the Wilay students did a photo scavenger hunt using their iPads.  

Attached are some photo's that Jirra Jackson took and edited. 



                 
 


